
2018 AOS Ralph W. Schreiber Conservation Award to
John Sauer

Source: The Auk, 135(4) : 1190

Published By: American Ornithological Society

URL: https://doi.org/10.1642/AUK-18-120.1

BioOne Complete (complete.BioOne.org) is a full-text database of 200 subscribed and open-access titles
in the biological, ecological, and environmental sciences published by nonprofit societies, associations,
museums, institutions, and presses.

Your use of this PDF, the BioOne Complete website, and all posted and associated content indicates your
acceptance of BioOne’s Terms of Use, available at www.bioone.org/terms-of-use.

Usage of BioOne Complete content is strictly limited to personal, educational, and non - commercial use.
Commercial inquiries or rights and permissions requests should be directed to the individual publisher as
copyright holder.

BioOne sees sustainable scholarly publishing as an inherently collaborative enterprise connecting authors, nonprofit
publishers, academic institutions, research libraries, and research funders in the common goal of maximizing access to
critical research.

Downloaded From: https://bioone.org/journals/The-Auk on 26 May 2024
Terms of Use: https://bioone.org/terms-of-use



Volume 135, 2018, p. 1190
DOI: 10.1642/AUK-18-120.1

AWARDS

2018 AOS Ralph W. Schreiber Conservation Award to John Sauer

Published September 26, 2018

The Ralph W. Schreiber Conservation Award, established

in 2005, recognizes extraordinary scientific contributions

to the conservation, restoration, or preservation of birds

and/or their habitats by an individual or small team. The
award honors Ralph Schreiber, a prominent figure in the

American Ornithologists’ Union known for his enthusi-

asm, energy, and dedication to research and conservation.

The award comprises a framed certificate and an

honorarium provided by the society’s endowed Ralph W.

Schreiber Fund. Past recipients present at this year’s

meeting of the American Ornithological Society (AOS)

include John Fitzpatrick and Joe Wunderle. This year the
Schreiber Award goes to Dr. John Sauer.

John is a wildlife biologist and statistician with the USGS

Patuxent Wildlife Research Center. He has been a driving

force and central figure behind the statistical design and

analyses of two of the most influential datasets in North

American bird conservation: the Christmas Bird Count

and the Breeding Bird Survey. Both of these citizen science

datasets provide our view of the status and future
trajectories of all North American birds, and both

comprise messy data. John’s efforts to develop robust

approaches for analysis have generated highly influential

State of the Birds reports. These reports on population

trends and conservation status for North American birds

influence millions, if not billions, of dollars in federal, state,

and private funds for conservation and research in

numerous countries. In addition, John has developed a

variety of other statistical approaches for modeling

population counts, survival rates, and abundance patterns.

In recognition of these contributions to ornithology, the

AOS is pleased to name John Sauer as the 2018 recipient of

the Ralph W. Schreiber Conservation Award.

(left) John Sauer. (right) AOS President Steve Beissinger
presenting the award to John at the 2018 AOS annual meeting
in Tucson, Arizona.
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